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March 2016
Dear partners in the Harvest fields-
What a joy to see the faces of hundreds of children as we dedicated their new children’s church buildings! These children, who live in the rural areas of southwestern Rwanda, near to the shores of Lake Kivu, and on the other side of the huge Nyungwe forest, have dreamed of a church of their own- away from the hot sun and drenching rains of Rwanda. Your generous giving is making this dream a reality!
Below are photos from the dedications what we just completed for three children’s church buildings and some of the presentations given by the children and youth of these churches. We were so excited to find a maturity in these children! All of their teachers and Pastors have been a part of the training seminars that we have carried out over the years throughout the country. We are so thankful to the Lord when we can see that the years of preparation work and travel have paid off in such a great way!  Enjoy seeing the fruits of the ministry work to the children of Rwanda!
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Patrick & Jeanne Collins
A/G Missionaries to the Children of Rwanda
To give online for Project 4616- Children’s Churches: http://s1.ag.org/project4616
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To send support to the Patrick & Jeanne online: http://s1.ag.org/collins
E-mail: patrick.collins@agmd.org
Website: http://www.collinscall.Yolasite.com 
